SOUTHWEST PRODUCTION COMPANY

777 South Central Expressway, Suite 7E
Richardson, TX 75080

(972) 671-8183

December 10, 1996

Ms. Dianna K, Fairhurst

Deputy 011 & Gas Inspector

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Division
0il Conservation Division

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410 T

RE: Temporarily Abandoned Wells
Wright State Com #1, A-16-27N-12W— Gial¢
Fannie Ward #1, K-18-30N—11W-"9A{(V‘¢J

Dear Ms, Fairhurst:

In response to your recent correspondence, I am writing to
advise you that arrangements have been made with Mr, Bob Fielder
to plug both wells in accordance with OCD requirements. He is
evaluating the procedure, and advises that he will complete the
operation within 90 days. Mr. Fielder can be reached at Area
Code 505, 325-5220,

An extension of 90 days is requested to plug these wells,

Sincerely yours,

Joskph P, DriscolM
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